From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU

To: Espinoza, Emeli [BPU
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please support clean energy (DOCKET NO. Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:20:10 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.
Thanks

From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:47 AM

To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please support clean energy (DOCKET NO. Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

From: anniej1127@everyactioncustom.com <anniej1127@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 4:04 PM

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support clean energy (DOCKET NO. Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY MASTER
PLAN)

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’'m writing to you on Docket Number Q024020126 to urge you to ensure that the
updated Energy Master Plan creates the framework for our state to meet the goal of 100% clean energy by 2035 by
providing a certainty for utilities, energy suppliers, and businesses.

If this involves turbines I am against this. It is not sustainable. It is going to raise our energy costs. So far the
Biden/Murphy plan is going to bankrupt us. You have no idea what to do with these in ten years so I really have to
question your plan. Lastly it is disgusting the killing of our whales and dolphins. I hate your plan on turbines

Sincerely,
Anne Johnston
22 Pine Ave West Long Branch, NJ 07764-1536 anniejl127@hotmail.com
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